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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

My name is Anne Loftus, and I am submitting testimony because I am a caregiver in Ohio for a 
child with physical and developmental disabilities. I needed to quit my job to take care of my 
grandson when I was unable to find proper support to care for him while I worked.  I urge 
lawmakers to take action to raise wages for workers in the DD system so that Ohioans like me 
can get the supports we need to thrive. Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony and 
for your careful consideration of how to resolve this critical issue. 


